
From: Detterman, Karel, Env. Health
To: "greg.gurss@cardno.com"; "Rebekah Westrup"; "Sedlachek, Jennifer C"
Cc: Roe, Dilan, Env. Health; "david.daniels@cardno.com"
Subject: RE: Fuel Leak Case RO0000445 and GeoTracker Global ID T0600102089, Mobil #99-105/Cars Rent a Car, 6301

 San Pablo Avenue, Oakland, CA
Date: Monday, June 30, 2014 3:29:37 PM

Ladies and Gentlemen:

Alameda County Environmental Health (ACEH) staff has reviewed the case file including the December
 12, 2013 Second Addendum to the Corrective Action Plan (Second Addendum) prepared and submitted
 on your behalf by Cardno ERI (Cardno).  The Second Addendum was submitted in response to ACEH’s
 September 24, 2013 Directive Letter.  Thank you for submitting the Second Addendum.

Based on ACEH staff review of the Second Addendum, the proposed scope of work is conditionally
 approved for implementation provided that we discuss clarifications to the Addendum in a conference call
 next week; please e-mail me several dates and times next week that you would be available for a
 conference call.

Thank you for your cooperation.  Should you have any questions or concerns regarding this
 correspondence or your case, please send me an e-mail message at karel.detterman@acgov.org or call
 me at (510) 567-6708.

 
Karel Detterman, PG
Hazardous Materials Specialist
Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway
Alameda, CA  94502
Direct: 510.567.6708
Fax:    510.337.9335
Email: karel.detterman@acgov.org
 
PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at:
 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm
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